
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Key Stage One Parent Planner: Summer 2 Week 5  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term our theme is:  Messing About On The River 
This week we will be: 

English This week we will continue to read a range of poems all about 

rivers.  We will be reading poems and exploring the language 
used in them.  We will be learning our favourite poems off by 

heart and will be performing them with expression.  

Mathematics This week will be completing a range of problem solving 
investigations.  We will be reading clocks and sorting them in 

different ways.  We will be cracking codes to solve problems.  
We will be solving problems involving measures.   

Topic Everyone in Year 2 is very excited about Sports Day on Friday. 

We will be having additional sports sessions throughout the 
week to ensure that we all ready for each event.  Therefore 

please can we have children’s PE kits in school every day this 

week.  We will make sure that children bring their PE kits home 
on Thursday so that they can come to school wearing them on 

Friday morning. 
In creative curriculum sessions we will be finishing off our 

fabulous River Thames artwork.  We will be continuing to sing 

a range of river songs and will continue to play the recorder. 
We are also going to be deepening our understanding of world 

religions but exploring the Jewish festival of Passover.  We 

will  

 

Please support your child by encouraging them to read every night.  It is extremely 
important to ask them lots of questions and ensure they understand the meaning of 

unfamiliar words. 

Your child will complete a spelling task every Monday.  Please help your child to learn 
these spellings. It is beneficial for children to put their spelling words into sentences. 

If your child is on the ‘Cracking Times Tables’ programme they will have their test on 
Monday.  Your child will know which times tables they need to focus on for the test.  
 

If you have any questions about how to help your child with their learning please see 

your child’s teacher. If you would like to become more involved in school life please see 

the PTFA website and/or speak to your child’s teacher about when/how we can 
accommodate you.  

 
Best wishes, 

The KS1 Team 


